
US-50 / ECHO SUMMIT CLOSURE 
 
On May 9 and 10, Highway 50 will be under reversing one way closures.  Eastbound 
(EB) traffic is held while westbound (WB) vehicles go through the job site.  Then WB 
traffic is held while EB vehicles travel through, and repeat.  This closure will enable the 
contractor to grind 3” of hot mix asphalt (HMA) off of both the WB and EB lanes, and to 
begin removal of the rock barrier and excavation of the roadway section. 
 
Beginning on May 11 and continuing until May 20, Highway 50 will be closed to traffic.  
During this period, the contractor does the bulk of the work, from saw cutting the wall 
through pouring the barrier. 
 
On May 21 and 22, Highway 50 will again be under reversing one way traffic control 
while the barrier is curing. 
 
Last, on May 23, 24, and 25, Highway 50 will be open to traffic, but there will be rolling 
closures twice daily to water the concrete to ensure proper curing.  No operations are 
planned on May 26 followed by the road being completely opened for the Memorial Day 
Weekend (May 27, 28, and 29th). 


